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21 June 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Bikes & Scooters 

Thank you for your support in taking all bikes and scooters home. We are so short of space that the number 

of bikes and scooters became a Health & Safety risk around the fire exit.  

 

Year 6 children completed their Bikeability road test last week and many of them have decided to ride to 

school, resulting in us suddenly being short of space. 

 

Today, we will be able to see how many Year 6 bikes are here and what other space is available. 

 

Next week Year 6 are on their residential trip. As there will be no Year 6 bikes in school it will be fine for other 

year groups to bring bikes or scooters to school from Monday 24th June to Friday 28th June – but we cannot 

be a scooter park for children at West Leigh Infant School I’m afraid. 

 

Next week I’ll consider very carefully how we can move forward with cycling to school in future weeks. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Woolf  

CEO Portico Academy Trust 


